From: Jose Rodriguez [mailto:jose.a.rodriguez@lacity.org] Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 11:41 AM To: Arturo Siguenas <33808@lapd.online>; Ruben Arellano <32338@lapd.online> Subject: CD1 Request: Ave 61 between Fig/ Piedmont Encampments
Guys,
CD1 is starting to get calls about the increased amount of encampments on Ave 61.
We now have about 10 tents that never come down and completely blocked entire sidewalk.
A few have set up pop up tents too.
Our next CSLA here is 12/18 so we need some help this week. After 12/18 will need help w plan to prevent occurrence as much as possible.
Thanks,
Jose Rodriguez, Deputy District Director
Office of Los Angeles City Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo Council District 1
District Office
5577 N. Figueroa St.
Los Angeles, CA 90042
(323) 550-1538 Office
Sign up for our newsletter here:
http://www.gilcedillo.com/newsletter_sign_up